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Enduring Resources 

Attn: Andrea R Felix 

332 Road 3100 

Aztec, NM 87410

Notice to operator:

The NM Oil Conservation Division, District III Aztec office, received a BLM approved 

Application for Permit to Drill (“APD”) for the following Well.

Well Name: W Escavada Unit #301H 

API#: 30-043-21304 

Footages: 1101’ FNL & 187’FEL 

Sect, Twn, Rng: 17, 22N, 07W 

Received Date: 8/04/17

At this time the NMOCD Review has deemed the application incomplete.

• The Unit has not been approved by all Regulatory Agencies, i.e. BLM, FIMO, SLO as 

required by OCD order R-14100

• The APD will be held until compliance with the order has been achieved.

• As indicated in the order please provide the NMOCD with all agency approvals as soon 

as they are received by the Operator.

• Once compliance with order R-14100 has been achieved we will continue the review and 

approval process for the above mentioned well.

Thank you,

fv
Amy H. Vermersch 

Aztec-District III 
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